
REBELS/CENTRAL OREGON DISC GOLF CLUB
PUBLIC MEETING
MEETING MINUTES

Meeting Date: September 16, 2015

Meeting Location: Platypus Pub, Bend, OR

Recorded By: Sally West

1. ATTENDANCE

Name		Present
Carey Dod	President	Y
Jeff Myers	Vice President	Y
Sally West	Secretary	Y
Mike Ruzicka	Treasurer	Y
Ryan Lane	Board Member at Large	Y
Chuck Norton	Board Member at Large	Y
Mike Beshore	Board Member at Large	Y

2. MEETING LOCATION

Building: Platypus Pub, Bend, OR

3. MEETING START

Meeting Schedule Start: 6:00 PM

Meeting Actual Start: 6:05 PM

Meeting Scribe: Sally West

4. AGENDA

- Welcome
-

- Carey Dod called the meeting to order and thanked everyone for coming. Explained to guests that this is a regularly scheduled Leadership Team meeting but we open it to the public quarterly.
- **Public Comments**
 - Carey opened up floor to public comments and feedback
 - Greg B stated that it's been great seeing so many new faces out at all the different weekly events
 - Eric H stated that the trash situation at Pine is looking much better!
- **Membership Update- Mike Beshore**
 - Currently we have 120 active members which is twice of last year. 131 tags sold (120 plus replacement tags).
- **Financial Update- Mike Ruzicka**
 - We currently have \$2,262.38 in the account with \$400 still out to the IRS for 501c7.
 - All invoices with DiscVentures have been paid and are clear.
 - \$848.96 in the Paypal account
 - Will be issuing a check to Redmond Parks Foundation for the proceeds from the Trilogy Challenge.
- **Pine Nursery**
 - Bend Parks and Rec has been working great with us and have agreed to let us keep the back nine and improve to include tee pads and new baskets. They are paying for all of it! There will be a work party this Sunday the 20th at 11:00. Our original contractor will be onsite to make sure everything looks good. 2 main concerns- 5 holes are accessible by truck and can pour easily. Will need to
 - Create/clean up trails to make them wheelbarrow accessible for concrete.
 - May need to shift a few tees so will look into that.
 - Will need to pull the rubber tees when we get closer to pouring.
 - This could be complete within a couple weeks!
- **15th Street**
 - Land has been purchased by Bend Parks and Recreation. Most of the course is within the purchased area. They know there's a course there and in the process of developing the Master Plan, they tend to favor current usage. They are fine with us continuing to use the land as we are.
 - Master Planning won't start for at least a year.
 - As many of you know, the trash situation out there is very bad. As a show of good faith and to take care of our course, we will be doing a clean-up day. Flatbed, trash bags, dump fees will be paid for by Parks and Rec
 - Carey will also ask if they would be willing to do trash pick up on a regular basis.
 - **October 24th, 10:24 am**

- **Upcoming Events**

- Bag Tag Finals- October 17th. 18 holes, random groups for round one. Lunch and side games, Round 2 will be split. 1-9 stroke play to determine final tag for season 10-18 will be skins. Gives everyone of all levels something to play for.
- Ice Bowl- Jan 23rd. More details will be released as the event draws closer.
- Barefoot and Bagless- Oct 10th. 3 disc challenge. 12 baskets, 3 rounds. Juniper Park in Bend.
- Puttupalooza will happen again this winter/early spring. Will release more info on that as it gets closer.
- Winter League also will be taking place.
- Giblet Hurl- Annual event will again take place at Sundance Meadows near Thanksgiving.

- **Other Announcements**

- Mt. Bachelor course still in and will remain in as long as biking is still taking place and/or until there is snowfall.
- The club thanked Stevie Walker for running the summer league.
- In an effort to reach out to club members outside of the immediate Bend area, we will begin rotating our quarterly Public Meetings between Bend, Redmond, Sisters and Prineville to encourage growth in those areas.

- **Public Comments**

- Jeff Myers to look into scheduling an Ace Race event. Will look at the timeline for event discs to see if he can run it by the end of October.
- Eric H noted that it's great how many new faces are coming out to weekly events and believes that it helps to have standing events at one course rather than rotating leagues as the consistency helps a lot.
- Joe H mentioned the benefits of having a short video made showcasing our courses and our local scene. Unanimous approval of the idea was expressed by those present.
- Mike B would like to partner with someone to do a regular email newsletter. If anyone is interested in helping to provide content please contact him.
- Joe H- suggest a QRL code on tags that would link straight to our website.

5. MEETING END

Meeting Schedule End: 7:00 PM

Meeting Actual End: 7:10 PM

6. POST MEETING ACTION ITEMS

Action	Assigned To	Deadline
--------	-------------	----------

Check to Redmond Parks for Trilogly Challenge	Mike Ruzicka	ASAP
Advertise work parties for Pine and 15 th	Carey Dod	ASAP

7. NEXT MEETING

Next Meeting: October 21st, 2015. Closed Meeting.